
 

EVERGREEN SUEZ TRANSIT  

INTERRUPTED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 

December 19, 2023 
 
Dear Valued Evergreen Customer: 
 
Due to current conditions and for the safety of ships and crew, Evergreen 
Line has instructed its container ships to suspend navigation through the 
Suez Canal until further notice. For long-haul routes connecting Asia to the 
Mediterranean, Europe and the East Coast of the United States, 
containerships that are scheduled to pass through the Suez Canal will be 
rerouted around the Cape of Good Hope to continue their voyages to 
destination ports. 
 
Evergreen will evaluate developments in the situation and decide when and 
how to adjust the ports of call on affected services as necessary. 
 
We appreciate your understanding during these circumstances as we work to 
assure the safe transportation of all cargo. 
 

Should you have any questions, please contact your local Evergreen Sales 
Representative. A comprehensive contact list can be found by visiting 
https://www.evergreen-shipping.us/egsweb/jsp/officelist.jsp 
 
Thank you for your attention and understanding. 
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